
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 November 2015 
 

OFSTED UPDATE FROM GOVERNORS – MONITORING INSPECTION REPORT 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The Governing Body is pleased to present you with the attached report resulting from 
the recent HMI monitoring inspection conducted on 4th November 2015. 
 
It is clear that significant progress has been made since the Ofsted inspection and the 
inspector’s statement that “senior leaders and governors are taking effective action to 
tackle the areas requiring improvement…” backs up our own view that the Single Plan is 
proving effective. 
 
We note the continued actions that need to be taken and will continue to challenge the 
Plan to ensure that these are addressed. 
 
If you have any questions about the inspection report, please contact Mr McTaggart, the 
Governors (via the school admin e-mail address) or use ParentVoice. 
 
Yours, 
 

 
 
Steve Wade 
Vice-Chair on behalf of the Governing Body. 
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